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Congratulations to Joel in Year 4, who designed the winning  

Christmas card for Prestatyn and Meliden Mayor, Mr. Flynn.  

The card has been sent to a variety of people, including Prime 

Minister, Boris Johnson and other dignitaries.  Mr Flynn visited     

the school last month and presented all of the entrants with prizes 

and a framed copy of their design. 
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Bodnant Community School have 

retained the prestigious Platinum Flag Award 

for the third time, after previously gaining three 
Green Flag Awards thanks to the environmental 
education programme, Eco-Schools. 
 
Eco Schools is an international programme run 
in Wales by environmental charity, Keep Wales 
Tidy and funded by the Welsh Government. 
 
The Eco-Schools programme inspires and 
empowers pupils to be leaders of change in 
their community, helping them learn about 
sustainable living and global citizenship while 
giving them the information and support they 
need to make changes that will benefit their 
school, local environment, and wider 
community, such as reducing waste, energy 
consumption, transport, biodiversity, healthy 
living and litter issues. 
 
As part of their Eco-Schools Platinum 
assessment, Bodnant Community School 
shared details of their Christmas Jumper swap 
which has been very successful and has also 
raised money for the school.  Eco School 
coordinators Caroline van Niekerk and Lisa 
Graham have been keeping records and 
photographs over the past year and have 

recently organised an Eco Day, teaching pupils  

about the importance of bees.  The school 
plans to plant bee friendly flowers and grasses 
in the coming months and prepare some of 
the school grounds to be turned into a 
meadow. 
 
Catrin Hughes, Education Officer for Keep 
Wales Tidy said: 
 

“The Platinum Flag is a very 
impressive achievement and 
highlights the enthusiasm and 
commitment that Bodnant 
Community School has towards 
sustainable development.  The 
dedication of the Eco-Committee 
over many years has been 
inspirational.  I’d like to 
congratulate and thank all of the 
pupils and staff involved for their 
hard work!” 
 
For more information on the Eco-Schools 
programme, visit 
https://www.keepwalestidy.cymru/Pages/Ca
tegory/eco-schools 
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Christmas Jumper Day 

We raised a fantastic £569. 

The money will be split 

between Save the Children 

and the British Heart 

Foundation. 

Children’s Christmas Fair  

Thanks to you, we raised £802. 

The money will be used to purchase 

IT equipment for the pupils. 

Christmas Raffle 

There were 53 winners in 

our Christmas raffle and the 

sale of tickets raised £537. 

Last month, the 

Criw Cymraeg team 

organised a 

competition where 

the children were 

asked to design a 

Welsh Christmas 

bauble.  We had lots 

of lovely entries 

and the winners 

were pupils from 

Year 1, Year 4 and 

Year 6. 

Llongyfarchiadau. 
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Congratulations to Mrs Clark and 
the pupils from the Rainbow 
Room for securing first place in 
the ‘Children’s Groups and 
Schools’ category of the Prestatyn 
Festival of Christmas Trees.  
Hundreds of votes were cast in 
this year’s virtual event. 
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NURSERY 2021 
APPLICATIONS 

 

The closing date for Nursery 
applications for September 2021 

is Friday 19th February.  If you 
have a child who is, or will be, 3 

before September 2021 and 
would like to apply for a place, 
please click on the link below. 

www.denbighshire.gov.uk/en/e
ducation-and-schools/school-

admissions/school-
admissions.aspx 


